
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
April 19, 2023 
 
Vale Health and Wellness Centre Rehabilitation Project 
 

Where: Vale Health and Wellness Centre 

Who: Users and visitors to the Vale Health and Wellness Centre 

When:  April 24, 2023 through summer 2023  

What:  VHWC will undergo repairs to address the ongoing leaks throughout the building. 
Occasional disruptions of services will occur during construction. Details on specific 
service disruptions will be shared as they become available.  

More info:  For more information regarding the project, visit 
https://www.portcolborne.ca/en/business-and-development/current-
projects.aspx#Vale-Health-and-Wellness-Centre-Rehabilitation-Project  

 


